St. Anne Home.

Sponsored by the Felician Sisters
Date: 7-17-2025

Dear Residents and Families,

We are writing to share some important and exciting news about the future of St. Anne Home,
Inc. To strengthen our ability to provide the highest quality care and services, we have entered
into a new affiliation agreement with The Carmelite System, an organization with extensive
expertise in senior living and healthcare operations.

What this Means for You:

« Enhanced Services and Support: This affiliation will bring additional resources and
innovative practices to improve our services while maintaining the personalized care you
have come to expect from our dedicated staff.

« Continued Mission Alignment: St. Anne Home remains a sponsored ministry of the
Felician Sisters and steadfast in our commitment to providing compassionate, high-
quality care anchored in our core values. This transition supports our long-term mission
to continues the ministry of Jesus by providing person-centered services to meet the
contemporary needs of aging individuals and their families.

Leadership Transition and Retirement Announcement: To support the affiliation and ensure
continuity throughout the transition, Jeff Long will continue to serve as President through the
end of November. During this time, he will work closely with The Carmelite System to help
guide and facilitate this new chapter. Following this period, Jeff will retire from St. Anne
Home, concluding a tenure marked by dedication, leadership, and deep commitment to our
mission.

Commitment to a Seamless Transition: Your enjoyment of life at St. Anne Home is our top
priority. We are very proud of the long tenure of leadership at St. Anne Home who will work
closely with you to ensure you will experience continued excellence in daily operations and the
care and services you receive. Over the next several weeks, the St. Anne Home senior
leadership team will take the opportunity to meet with residents, families, and staff to listen to
your thoughts and feedback.

Staying Informed: We understand that you may have questions, and we are committed to
keeping you informed throughout this process. To provide more details and address any
concerns, we will be hosting informational sessions in the All Purpose Room on the St. Anne
Home campus:




e July 17,2025 at 7:00am, and 1:30pm; 3:00pm, and 6:00pm
e July 18,2025 at 7:00am, 1:30pm. 3:00pm, and 6:00pm

If you are unable to attend a session, please don’t hesitate to call Jeff S. Long, President and
CEO at 724-837-6070 and he will be able to forward a message to me.

Looking Ahead: This is a significant and positive step forward for St. Anne Home, and we are
confident that this affiliation with The Carmelite System and new leadership will allow us to
continue providing the care, community, and support that make St. Anne Home a special place
to call home.

Thank you for your trust and partnership. We look forward to embarking on this new chapter
together while continuing to live out our Felician Franciscan core values.

Warm regards,
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Marie Zanotti, Board Chair
St. Anne Home



St. Anne Home.

~ Sponsored by the Felician Sisters

Exciting Change Ahead!

We are thrilled to announce we have entered into an affiliation with The Carmelite System,
bringing fresh expertise and resources to enhance our care and services.

What this Means for You:

« No changes to your daily experiences, you can count on the same exceptional care.

« Enhanced services and support as we move forward.

o Continued commitment to our mission of serving residents and families with excellence
anchored in our Felician Franciscan core values.

Join Us for Informational Sessions: Learn more about this exciting affiliation at one of
our upcoming sessions:

e July 17,2025 at 7:00am, and 1:30pm, 3:00pm and 6:00pm (Location: All Purpose Room)

e July 18,2025 at 7:00am, 1:30pm, 3:00pm and 6:00pm (Location: All Purpose Room)
o Huddles to occur on July 19, 2025 at 7:00 am (Location: All Purpose Room)

Have Questions?
For more information please reach out to Jeff S. Long, President and CEO via phone 724-837-
6070 extension 3020 or in person.

Let’s embark on this exciting new chapter together!

St. Anne Home
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